
Hebrew Ladies' society sponsored a 
highly successful party Simday evening 
in the vestry of Beth Israel synagogue 
for the benefit of the Hebrew Home for 
the Aged, Portland. The party was 
largely attended by out of town guests. 
Mrs. Joseph I. Smith was general 
chairman, assisted by Mrs. Morris S. 
Povlch and Mrs. Max Kutz; and Mrs. 
Benjamin Gediman and Mrs. Joseph 
Solovich had charge of refreshments.


